Kindergarten Connection - March 2019

Thank you, parents, for volunteering to come on our Pete the Cat trip. The kids enjoyed it.

What we are learning

We have been reading rhyming books and playing rhyming games.

3D Shapes

We will be learning about 3D shapes in March. Please bring in paper rolls (cylinders) and boxes (rectangular prisms)
for the 3D project we will be working on. If you have any other recyclable material in the shape of cubes, cones or
spheres, please send them in as well.

Read Aloud

Please return a completed Read Aloud sheet at the end of March and your child will be able to choose a small prize.
Remember, you can record your books on any paper.

Dates to Remember

e March 8™ - BEACH DAY - wear hats, sunglasses etc. (no bathing suits)
e March 11™-15™ - March Break

Yours in education:
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